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Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250
Olympia V/A 98504-7250

Docket Uc-fif929: Cascade Natural Gas Corporation's Letter regarding
Supplemental Response to WUTC Bench Request No. I

Dear Mr. King:

In Cascade's January 12,2018 response to Bench Request No. 1, Cascade committed to
providing a supplemental response to the bench request by January 25,2018, and providing
Supplemental Testimony on January 31,2018. Due to the complexity of the request and volume
of information that Cascade needs to review and process to fully respond to the request, Cascade

has determined that it will require additional time to prepare its supplemental response to Bench
Request No. 1, and accordingly proposes to file the supplemental response on January 29,2018.
Additionally, after conferring with Staff, Cascade withdraws its proposal to file Supplemental
Testimony.

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Michael Parvinen at (509) 734-4593.
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